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Dear Families  
 
Thank you for attending and supporting our Winter Performances. Our  
children and young people have really enjoyed all of the preparations,          
rehearsals and their performances. We would like to thank the staff who 
have worked hard to provide engaging, inspirational and fun opportunities 
that showcased everyone’s creativity.  
 
This is our final newsletter of the Autumn Term.  
 
School finishes for pupils at 1.30pm on Wednesday 20th December and 
reopens at 9.50am on Monday 8th January.  
 
We wish you a very happy holiday.  

 
 

 Events and dates to 
remember  

 
 
 
 

 

Last Day of Autumn 
Term for Pupils  

 
20th December at 

1.30pm  
 

Please see page 6 for 
Term dates for 2024/25  

Stars of the Week  
 
Fara for putting in amazing effort when she tried the Smart Platform this week! Well 
done for using the switch on your own, Fara! 
 
Jack for taking a lead role in our group sessions. Jack role modelled for his peers and guided 
our class through the routine. Well done!   
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Visits from Santa  
 
Santa and his elves from Woodlarks stopped off at Linden Lodge to say hello to our Primary Department 
last week.  
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Then Santa visited us again this week to deliver  a present for every child from the RNIB.  
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Merry Christmas from Community at Linden Lodge! 
  
As we approach the end of term, we’re thinking of you as we immerse                    
ourselves in this busy festive period.  We know it can be fun but also                      
overwhelming.  C@LL is here for you, do reach out to our really understanding 
community if you need to.  

  
It’s been a hugely successful term, with six events achieving record attendance.  We know there’s 
more to do to respond to all your event feedback but hopefully we’re hitting the mark with the breadth 
of in-person virtual and online information events across all times of the week. Thank you for coming 
and showing your support for C@LL.  
  
Huge thanks to the C@LL committee for all the volunteer time and passion you give to C@LL.  You 
can find out who they are here. 
  
Don’t forget to join us for festive music online on 21

st
 December! 

  
Have a very Merry Christmas. 
  
Your C@LL Committee. 
  
  

https://www.lindenlodge.wandsworth.sch.uk
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Noticeboard  

              

https://www.lindenlodge.wandsworth.sch.uk


Enabling                  Nurturing                 Succeeding  

 www.lindenlodge.wandsworth.sch.uk               T: 0208 788 0107    @lindenlodgesch 
              @lindenlodgesch 

Term Dates 2023-24 
Spring Term 2024  

First day for pupils - Monday 8th January 2024 

Last day for pupils – Wednesday 27th March 2024 

Half term break – Monday 12th February 2024 to Friday 16th February 2024 

Inset Day 3 (no pupils) - Monday 19th February 2024 
Inset Day 4 (no pupils) - Thursday 28th March 2024 

Summer Term 2024 

First day for pupils – Monday 15th April 2024 

Last day for pupils – Tuesday 23rd July 2024 

Bank Holiday - Monday 6th May 2024 

Half term - Monday 27th May 2024 – Friday 31st May 2024 

Inset Day 5 (no pupils) – Monday 3rd June 2024     

Planning and Preparation Day 3 (no pupils) - Wednesday 24th July 2023 

 
Term Dates 2024-25 
Autumn Term 2024 
First Day for pupils—Wednesday 4th September 2024 
Last day for pupils—Thursday 19th December 2024 
Half Term Holiday: Monday 28

th
 October 2024 – Friday 1

st
 November 2024 

 
Planning and Preparation Day 1 for staff (no pupils)- Friday 20

th
 December 2024  

Inset Day 1 (no pupils) Monday 2
nd

 September 2024 
Inset Day 2 (no pupils) Tuesday 3

rd
 September 2024  

Inset Day 3 (no pupils) Friday 25
th
 October 2024  

 
Spring Term 2025 
First day for pupils—Monday 6

th
 January 2025     

Last day for pupils  - Thursday 3rd April 2025 
Half Term Holiday: Monday 17

th
 February 2025 to Friday 21

st
 February 2025 

 
Planning and Preparation Day 2 for staff (no pupils) - Friday 4

th
 April 2025   

Inset Day 4 (no pupils) - Monday 24
th
 February 2025  

 
Summer Term 2025 
First Day for pupils—Tuesday 22

nd
 April 2025   

Last day for pupils—Friday 18th July 2025 
May Day Bank Holiday on 5

th
 May 2025 

Half Term Holiday: Monday 26
th
 May 2025 – Friday 30

th
 May 2025 

 
Inset Day 5—Monday 21

st
 July 2025  

Planning and Preparation Day 3 for staff (no pupils) - Tuesday 22
nd

 July 2025  
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